
Author/Photographer 

 Michael Patrick O’Neill  

will be visiting our school     

Friday, January 26th! 
Mr. O’Neill lives in Palm Beach Gardens, and for the last 24 years has  traveled world-

wide photographing diverse aquatic animals, habitats and man’s impact on them. 

He has written and photographed seven non-fiction marine life books designed to     

encourage school children to read, write and become involved in science and           

conservation promoting a greater appreciation for the natural world, especially the 

oceans and their inhabitants. He has  presented to over 500,000 kids in more than     

26 states in the last 17years. 

His images have appeared in hundreds of publications worldwide and have won the 

most prestigious competitions, including Wildlife Photographer of the Year and         

Pictures of the Year.  

All grades will be treated to an awesome presentation! 

Mr. O’Neill will sign copies of any books purchased for the presentation.                                                        

To purchase your books please use the accompanying flyer. 


